

## MEMO# 32186

January 30, 2020

## RSVP Information for London Internal Audit Committee Meeting on Wednesday 22 April from 12:00-17:00; RSVP by Thursday, 9 April

[32186]

January 30, 2020 TO: Internal Audit Committee International Internal Audit Advisory Committee RE: RSVP Information for London Internal Audit Committee Meeting on Wednesday 22 April from 12:00-17:00; RSVP by Thursday, 9 April

As I previously informed you in my 13th January email, the next meeting of ICI's International Internal Audit Advisory Committee has been scheduled for **Wednesday**, 22 **April from 12:00-17:00.** Lunch will be served and an informal reception will be held immediately following the meeting. Many thanks to Committee members **Claudio Gervasi** and **George Stanev of Capital Group** who have agreed to host us at their London office.

While there is no charge to attend the meeting or reception, we ask that members who are planning to attend RSVP so we have an accurate head count for meeting materials, lunch, and the reception. You do not need to RSVP if you are not planning to attend. Please use this link to RSVP no later than Thursday, 9 April:

<u>www.ici.org/reg/global/iiaac</u>. Meeting logistics will only be provided to those members who RSVP to attend.

As noted in my January email to you about this meeting, in addition to discussing members' issues, we have arranged to have two presentations at the meeting. **Elizabeth Sandwith,** the Chief Professional Practices Adviser of the Chartered Institute of Internal Auditors, will present on the speed of change within audit and how auditors need to be forward thinking. Many thanks to **Jitin Modha (TIAA)** for recommending her. Our other speaker, **Stuart Wooldridge,** Internal Audit Practice Partner of KPMG and Leader of their Asset Management and Insurance Audits, will present to the Committee about the new liquidity requirements and issues to consider in auditing for compliance with them.

If you have any suggestions regarding the meeting or this committee, please do not hesitate to share them with me (<a href="mailto:tamara@ici.org">tamara@ici.org</a>) or Committee Chair Jason Melnyk of Neuberger Berman (<a href="mailto:jason.melnyk@nb.com">jason.melnyk@nb.com</a>). Also, if you know members of ICI or ICI Global who are interested in joining the committee or attending this meeting, please let me know

and I will be happy to reach out to them. Jason and I very much appreciate your interest in this committee and we look forward to seeing you in April! In the meantime, if either of us can be of any assistance to you, please let us know.

Tamara K. Salmon Associate General Counsel

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.